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Brethren,             June 1, 2020 
   Greetings in the lovely name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ!!  
 
We have enjoyed our “pit stop” on the deputation trail these last 2 months here in Cana, Virginia, a small 

community just outside Mount Airy, North Carolina. The Lord provided us a wonderful home to stay in during this 
time on 55 acres in the beautiful Blue Ridge Mountains. A supporting church that we have become very close to while 
on deputation, Bear Trail Baptist Church, was so kind to allow us to use this wonderful place during this slight bump 
in the road.  We have enjoyed being involved in their public outreach ministry and other church activities this month, 
and the fellowship of these dear people has been a great encouragement to our family during this “break”. While we 
cannot fully express how much of a blessing to have spent this time with such great brethren, we are looking forward 
to getting back on the deputation trail this coming month.  

 
The Lord still provided us a few opportunities to present our ministry for 5 churches this last month, 3 of them 

in person and 2 churches via livestream. We are thankful for these opportunities and praise the Lord that we have 
also been able to schedule more meetings for later this year. Please pray that we will be able to schedule more 
meetings for this year, and that we will see no more cancellations in the days to come.  

 
This month we have also received news of 2 new supporting churches!! One of these churches was one of our first 

meetings that had to reschedule us for later this year because of the virus situation. Even though they have not met 
us yet, they contacted us this month to let us know that they would be partnering financially with our family as we 
head to PNG! This is actually the 3rd church that has taken our family on for support before we were able to meet with 
them in person! Just more proof that it is the Lord providing the means necessary for our family to get to the mission 
field!!  

With these new supporters, we can excitedly report that we have 70% of our needed support committed! We are 
praying that we will see the remainder of our support come in by this fall in order to allow us to depart 
for the field by the end of the year. We know this will only be possible by the Lord’s provision, so 
please remember us in your prayers.  

 
We have also been blessed this month to have received more contributions towards our setup fund. We now have 

64% of this fund set aside. This will primarily go towards the purchase of a vehicle when we arrive in Papua New 
Guinea, and the cost to ship various household items and Bible School materials there from the USA. Thank you to 
all of you that have made the sacrifice to contribute to this cause, and we ask that you pray that we 
will see the remainder of this fund raised in the days and months to come.  

 
This last month, we had some dear friends of ours contact us to let us know that they would be purchasing 2 of 

our airplane tickets when we leave for Papua New Guinea! When our trip in April was cancelled, the airlines refunded 
us the complete cost of our tickets, so with this refund, and the additional tickets from our friends, we are excited to 
report that the cost for all 6 of the tickets we will need for our family to get to PNG is provided!! This is normally 
around a $10,000 to $13,000 cost for a family our size. Praise the Lord for the constant provision and unexpected 
blessings!! 

 
Lastly, we ask that you remember us this month as we head back out on the deputation trail. We are scheduled 

to visit quite a few churches in Tennessee, Alabama, Georgia, and Mississippi this coming month and we ask that you 
please pray for our safety on the road, and for the Lord to work in the hearts of these churches in a way that will allow 
us to get that much closer to the mission field.  

To God Be the Glory,  
        Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


